
May 12, 2017 

 

Dear Parents of Extended Day Students, 

Welcome to the world of mini-courses!  

Mini-courses are held at the end of each school year for all of our 
elementary students.  Extended Day students are invited to participate 
the week of June 12th-16th from 9:30 - 10:40 in the morning.  

Please review the course options with your child  

and help them choose a first, second, third, and fourth choice.  

 



 

 

Please return this *signed* registration form by Monday, May 15th. 
 

   EAC Carwash with Scott Daigler 

   Vamos Cocinar with Angela Cohen 

   Harry Potter Yoga with Jenni Cunningham-Ryan 

   Soccer with Gary Weiss & Aili Seiler 

   Badminton with Meridith Jones Scanlon 

   Field of Dreamers with Julie Schaeffer 

   Super Slime with Marisa Rae 

   Fimo Clay Miniatures with Tiana Trost 
 
 
 

 

Student’s Name:____________________________________  
 
 
Parent’s Signature: __________________________________  Date:_______________________ 


